Do You Want To Learn the Bagpipes or Drums?

Inis Fada Gaelic Pipe Band is now offering FREE Lessons

Inis Fada Gaelic was established in western Nassau County in 1959.
We are currently looking for new members to join our competition band.

Children (10+) and adults willing to learn, as well as any experienced pipers and
drummers are welcome.

Complimentary™ lessons for all beginners, will start in January 2024.

Practices are held at the Irish American Center @ 297 Willis Ave, Mineola NY
every Thursday night from 7pm-8pm.

Anyone interested or having a question for us are encouraged to contact us on the
Inis Fada Facebook page or Pipe Major Ward Conolly @ 631-262-0127 @
mconolly@optonline.net

* First 5 lessons are free. All lessons after that are $25 for group 1-hour lessons



